«Full_Name» «Year_Group»



Warbstow Community Primary School Warbstow, Launceston, Cornwall, PL15 8UP Telephone: 01566 781388 Email: dominique.dyer@warbstow.org.uk Headteacher: Mrs D Dyer

19th December 2017

Dear Parents/carers

Just a short newsletter to wish you all a very Happy Christmas from all the staff, pupils and Local Advisory Board. We are returning to school on Thursday 4th January and look forward to seeing you all again then.

Dates to Remember

Weds 20th December-INSET DAY Thursday 21st December- Christmas holidays begin Thursday 4th January- Spring Term starts Thursday 11th January-Panto visit Friday 19th January- Weight and Height checks Reception and Year 6.

Monday 12th February-Friday 16th February HALF TERM

New staff

We are looking forward to being joined by 2 new members of staff in January. Ami Pascoe will be joining Pre-School as pre-school assistant. Serena will be our Early Years Teaching Assistant working full time in Class 1 and also running learning together. Kate Waldron will be joining class 2 as a Teaching Assistant for 4 mornings a week.

Learning Together

Learning together will begin again on Friday 12th January, this is a relaxed time for parents of any children from birth to 4 years old to come and spend time with other parents while their children play. Please invite any parents who you think may be interested. For more information please speak to Serena Reeves.

Keyboard Lessons

We now have a space in our keyboard class. If anyone would like their child to start having lessons please speak to Miss Hicks.

Back to school

We will be returning to school after the Christmas break on Thursday 4th January. FunFit will be running on this day in the hall from 8am for anyone who wishes to attend, in addition any pupils wishing to try FunFit can have a taster session for free.

Swimming

Another reminder that Class 1 and 2 only will be swimming in the Spring Term. They start on Friday 5th January at Launceston Leisure centre. Please ensure they have their swimming kit with them.

Filing Cabinet

Miss Hicks has a lovely new filing cabinet kindly donated by Martin Brooks which means she has one of her old metal filing cabinets going spare. It is a 4 drawer tall unit, the second drawer doesn't lock. Free to anyone who would like it-first come first served.

Census day

We have another census day on Thursday 18th January. There will be a menu change on this day to encourage as many Key stage 1 children to have lunch as possible, as this day will define how much the school receives towards school dinners. This time it will be a taste of Italy, with Ham and Pineapple Pizza as the meat option and macaroni cheese for

the vegetarian. Both will be served with chips, peas and salad. For dessert it will be strawberry yoghurt. To help Joanne at Jacobstow out we would appreciate it, if you could get your orders into us for this day by Friday 12th January.

Pantomime

Another reminder about the pantomime on Thursday 11th January. We are still missing several permission slips. I have attached another slip below in case you have misplaced it.

Willow day

Thank you to all that supported the FOWS Willow day on Friday there were some stunning pieces made. Here are just a couple. FOWS raised £145. A big thank you to Katie Webb for her time and effort with this event.





My child/ren If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please a		ce a school meal o	on census day.
Ham and pineapple pizza			
Macaroni cheese			
Signed			
I agree that my child/ren			
has permission to go to see Peter Pan at The Theatre Roy	al in Plymouth on Thursda	y 11 th January, tra	avelling to and from
Plymouth on a Tilley's Coach.			
I have enclosed £10.00 per child	YES	NO	
I have paid £10.00 per pupil on ParentPay	YES	NO	
SIGNED:			
PRINT NAME:	DATED:	DATED:	